
 
 
 

Sequence VIII Information Letter 21-1 
               Sequence No. 19 

  May 19, 2021 
     
 
 
 
TO:  Sequence VIII Mailing List 
 
SUBJECT: Removal of Fuel Specification from Test Method   
 
 During the December 17, 2020 Sequence VIII Surveillance panel conference call, the panel 
agreed to remove the KA24E fuel specification from the test method. The specification is now maintained 
on the ASTM Test Monitoring Center website. Section 7.6 has been updated to remove the reference to 
Annex A17 and include a reference to the TMC website. Also footnote 2 has been updated to reference 
the Test monitoring Center Website. 
  

 
 
These changes are effective with the issuance of this letter. 
 

 
 

 
  

   
Patrick Lang     Frank M. Farber 
Chairman,       Director 
Sequence VIII Surveillance Panel   ASTM Test Monitoring Center 
 
 
Attachment 
 
 
Distribution:  Email 
 



(Revises Test Method D6709-15a as amended by Information Letter 15-1) 
 

 
2 Until the next revision of this test method, the ASTM Test Monitoring Center will update changes in this 
test method by means of information letters. Information letters may be obtained from the ASTM Test 
Monitoring Center, 6555 Penn Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA 15202-4489, Attention: Director. 
www.astmtmc.org. This edition incorporates revisions in all Information Letters through No. 15–1. 
 
Delete Annex A17. 
 
 
7.6 Test Fuel—Use Haltermann Products KA24E Test Fuel.29,8.  See Annex A17 for The specification for 
KA24E Test Fuel can be obtained from the ASTM Test Monitoring Website www.astmtmc.org. 
(Warning—Flammable. Health hazard.) 


